
Dear GEAA members, 
  
Due to circumstances beyond our control, we are postponing the TCEQ 
Sunset Review Town Hall Meeting that was scheduled to take place next 
Thursday, September 23rd. 
  
We hope to reschedule this meeting for sometime later this fall. In the 
meantime, GEAA staff and others are working to assemble a list of 
recommendations for TCEQ reforms concerning water issues. If you would 
like to contribute your ideas, please contact me at 210-320-
6294 or Annalisa@AquiferAlliance.org. 
  
Please stay tuned... 
  
Annalisa Peace 

Executive Director 
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